
Con Edison to Hold News Conference on Queens Power Restoration

July 22, 2006
NEW YORK, July 22, 2006 - Con Edison Chairman and Chief Executive Officer Kevin Burke will hold a news conference to
discuss the company's restoration efforts for customers in Astoria, Sunnyside, Woodside, Long Island City and Hunters Point.

It will be at 5 p.m. today in Con Edison's Learning Center, 43-82 Vernon Blvd., Long Island City, Queens.

Con Edison Media Relations
Contact: Chris Olert
Telephone: 1-212-460-4111


